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First name: Chris

Last name: Southall

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: As a father of two young boys who are just coming into their own to be able to ride long or multi-day

trips I'm very interested in seeing the Stateline Trail number 738 stay open to mountain biking. I would also

request that you restore access to miles 20 through 27. I want to request also that you preserve the natural

landscape in wildness of this area but not letting extraction industries in there to spoil the beauty. Thanks much

for your consideration on this matter.


